
A group of our students recently went to 

England to compete in Irish dancing 

competitions. Pictured below is one of our 4th 

class students who was very successful in 

England. She is holding a picture of herself 

dressed in her Irish dancing attire. Well done 

to all involved. What a great way to keep active 

and fit. 


